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Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 10 March 2015 
 
The Fundraising Committee last met on 17 February 2015.  
 
Fundraising Events Calendar 2015 
The following events were agreed for the coming year. Additional events may be added to the 
calendar. All dates are yet to be finalised with the school. 

Event Date Coordinator 

Welcome BBQ 20 February EG 

Mother’s Day 8 May – TBC CH 
JD-S 

Social Event TBC – Term 2 CT  
AR 

City to Surf 9 August KJ 

Father’s Day 4 September - TBC EW 

Grandparents Day  P&C INVOLVEMENT TO BE 
CLARIFIED 

 
Welcome BBQ 
Thank you very much to EG and her fantastic team for organising a great Welcome BBQ! We will be 
looking for a current Year K parent to volunteer coordinating next year’s event. If you are interested, 
please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au. 
 
Social Party 
Due to timing constraints, there will be no ‘back-to-school’ function in Term 1. We are currently 
looking at securing a date and event location for a social event in Term 2. Details will follow as they 
become available. 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 
The committee agreed to trial a new format for the Mother’s Day Stall this year, and evaluate this 
alternative format for future use. The organisers are currently exploring options to source gifts 
commercially, rather than ask for donations. Details are yet to be finalised.  
 
Grounds Upgrade 
As part of our fundraising and grants initiatives towards upgrading the school grounds, building 
works will commence shortly to add shade structures to the playground area, and to replace the 
current shade structures adjacent to the Warners Ave entry. We are currently looking for volunteers 
with a builder’s licence to donate a day of their expertise and work. If you know anyone who might 
be interested, please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au. 
 
Election Day Fundraising 
It was decided that we will not host a sausage sizzle on the NSW State Election date. Our revenues 
from the last federal election sizzle were very modest and do not justify the volunteer-intensive 
exercise. 
 
Next Fundraising Committee Meeting  
The next fundraising committee meeting date is yet to be confirmed.  
Fundraising committee meetings are held in the evening at an off-site location. Anyone interested in 
becoming involved is very welcome, please email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you would like to 
attend the next meeting, or if you would like to be added to the fundraising committee mailing list.  
 
AH 
on behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee 
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